
  

 

Your Comment on the Bledisloe North Wharf and Fergusson 
North Berth Extension project 

Please include all the contact details listed below with your comments and indicate whether you 

can receive further communications from us by email to substantive@fastrack.govt.nz. 

1. Contact Details 

Organisation name (if 

relevant) 

McCallum Bros. Ltd. 

First name Shayne  

Last name Elstob 

Postal address   

Home phone / Mobile 

phone 

  Work phone  

Email (a valid email 

address enables us to 

communicate efficiently 

with you) 

 

 

2. We will email you draft conditions of consent for your comment  

☒ 
I can receive emails and my email 

address is correct 
☐ 

I cannot receive emails and my postal 

address is correct 

 

McCallum Bros. Ltd has operated within the Port of Auckland for its entire existence.   While the 

Port is not busy at the moment due to the economic climate when it is busy there is often 

difficulties to access space on the wharves.  If the Auckland Council wants to take some of the 

current Port of Auckland wharves back for public usage then consideration and allowance for 

creation of new wharf space and berthage needs to occur.   The extension on Bledisloe and 

Fergusson as proposed in this application would do that and should be granted.  As the economic 

heart of the Country, Auckland needs a well-functioning Port, proposals that do not permit this are 

not in line with any plan for true economic development of not only Auckland City but New 

Zealand as a whole.  McCallum Bros. Ltd supports this Fast Track Application in its entirety. 

 

 

Thank you for your comments 




